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Flu Vaccine Offered for Houston County Students & Employees 
 
HOUSTON COUNTY, GA – The Houston County Health Department and Houston County School 
District have partnered for the 13th year to offer a free flu vaccine to students and employees at 
school. The flu shot is being offered at 41 sites between October 18 and November 16.  In order to 
receive the vaccine at school, students are required to bring a completed consent form.  
 
For the sixth year, school nurses have collaborated with the Houston County Health Department to 
bring additional vaccinations to employees at work. During the school flu clinics, employees may 
obtain the following vaccines: Tetanus, Diphtheria, Pertussis (whooping cough), Hepatitis A, Hepatitis 
B and Influenza. Health Department nurses make recommendations regarding personal immunization 
needs based on vaccination records in the Georgia Registry of Immunization Services (GRITS). 
Vaccinations will be provided at no out-of-pocket expense for employees who are covered by 
Medicaid, Peachcare, Medicare, Wellcare, Aetna, Amerigroup, Blue Cross Blue Shield, Coventry or 
Tricare. 
 
The 2021-2022 School Based Influenza Vaccine Consent Form is available online in English and 
Español. Learn about the flu on the North Central Health District website. For more information, 
please contact your child’s school or Dana Rollins, Coordinator of Health Related Services, at (478) 
988-6200, ext. 3555, or Dana.Rollins@hcbe.net. 
 
A vaccine clinic schedule follows. 
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